THE JEWISH THEOLOGICAL SEMINARY OF AMERICA
3080 BROADWAY * NEW YORK, NEW YORK 10027

212 RIVERSIDE 9-8000

CABLE ADDRESS: SEMINARY, NEW YORK
OFFICE OF THE CHANCELLOR

May 28, 1975

Dear Dr. Roskies:

I extend hearty congratulations to you and

Mrs. Roskies on the publication of The Shtetl]
Book. It is a lovely anthology of texts with
commentary on an exemplary Jewish town of
Eastern Europe. I have enjoyed it and thank you.

I am looking forward eagerly to greeting you
here as part of the Seminary family. Have a
good summer and a pleasant trip.

With my congratulations.

Sin 1y, ;2

rson D. Cohen

Dr. David Roskies
11 Alkalay
Knissa Vav
Komemiyut
Jerusalem, Israel
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